
In today’s fast-paced digital world, I believe businesses should provide more online services. The 
benefits of doing so are related to convenience and cost.
Firstly, providing more online services leads to increased convenience. For instance, online customer 
support provides people with the means to contact businesses whenever they have queries. This can be 
particularly beneficial for busy people or international customers who live in different time zones.
Additionally, online services can be cost-effective for businesses. With the rise of e-commerce, moving to 
online digital platforms can reduce expenses and streamline operations. Selling products online, for 
example, can help businesses cut utility bills. Companies can also reach a wider audience and increase 
profits without constructing more physical stores. In conclusion, businesses should provide more online 
services, as this will not only allow them to enhance customers’ experiences but also reduce operating 
costs.


